Friday March 9
Woodley Park News

The McDonald's architect continues to revise his client's design proposal for the
Woodley Park location. The latest version is on the website. It shows that they want to
replace the existing enclosure over the stairway. It appears, however, that the DC
Building Code (DCMR 12A-3209, for anyone interested) generally prohibits
encroachments of this sort into public space, and public space staff says that they can
find no record of a permit for the current enclosure. | assume that McDonald's views a
much-used uncovered stairway as a safety concern and might not undertake exterior
renovations if it cannot replace the existing enclosure. The WPCA Board is interested in
your views — do you favor an enclosure over the stairway or do you think it should be
eliminated. Let me know what you think.

The WPCA Board is working on plans for the Spring membership meeting. Let us know
if there are there any speakers you want to hear or subjects that should be included in
the meeting.

Check out DC MPD's new crime website, Crime Cards.

The annual WPCA hazardous waste, shredding and medicine take-back event will be
on Saturday May 5, 9 am to noon, at Maret.

Calendar

DDoT Director Jeff Marootian will update the community on the status of work on the
Klingle Valley Trail and what's being done to remedy the issues that have been
identified. Tuesday March 20 at 7 pm, at All Souls Episcopal Church, 2300 Cathedral
Ave (the entrance to the basement is from the parking lot south of the church; an
elevator is available).

Tuesday April 3, 7:30 pm at Stanford. WPCA Executive Committee meeting. The
agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome.

Tregaron's spring hunt for candy-filled eggs will be on Saturday April 7 (note new date),
10 to 11:30 am. Details here.

John Goodman
WPCA
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/
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